
The next Wills for Heroes event  
will be held:  

   
Saturday, February 15, 2020 

FOP Hall 
4275 Powell Rd., Huber Heights, OH 45424 

Appointments 10:00-2:00pm 

The Dayton Bar Association is pleased to announce that area 
emergency personnel can obtain free wills and other estate 
planning documents at the next Wills for Heroes event on 
Saturday, February 15, 2020.

For more information or to sign up please contact:  
Chris Albrektson at 222.7902 or calbrektson@daybar.org

This event is sponsored by the Dayton Bar Association, 
Dayton Bar Foundation and LexisNexis.


